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MAY NEWSLETTER 

The season is starting and we should all have had at least a bit of practice by now. The competition 

draws have all been done and can viewed on the County and A&D web sites. Make sure you have 

checked the new competition rules, and secretaries, check to make sure your clubs have entered you in 

the A&D secretaries singles. 

League Program  

The league program is finalised and we should all be looking forward to the first games on 10th May 

except for Fleet United B team – sorry lads you get a bye as there are only 7 teams in Div3. 

League Score Card 

The score card to be used is on the website and can be downloaded for use if possible. You can use the 

standard score card, but if you do you must ensure that the names on the card show given name (or 

initial) and surname. Send the score card results in to League Secretary Dave Wallace either by e-mail as 

soon as possible after the match or photo the cards and send on your mobile phone. 

 

               e-mail: david301257@aol.com   Mob: 07769 325570 

 

Competitions 

The competition draws and the new rules rules are shown on the website. Make sure you get your 

signed score card promptly to Harrison, after you have won the game 

Presentation Evening 

The presentation evening, held last year at Cove, was very poorly supported. The committee have 

therefore decided to change the format for trophy presentations which will hopefully be better. The 

trophies will now be presented on finals day as the competition sessions end. The morning session 

winners will be presented at lunch time – photographs taken with main trophies, keep-trophies 

presented to the players and main trophies taken away by Harrison to be engraved. The procedure will 

be repeated after the afternoon session at teatime. 

There may be other arrangements made for the presentation of the League trophies and presentation 

of engraved trophies to clubs. These procedures will organised by the end of the season. 

Committee 

Gordon Lamb (from Farnborough) our new Support Officer, has volunteered to take on the 

responsibility of “President” for 2023. He will share presidential responsibilities this season with David 

Fox and will be nominated for election at the 2022 AGM. I am still fulfilling the secretaries role of 

Secretary so, if anyone is interested in taking on the Secretaries role, please let me know and I will be 

happy to explain the role and nominate them at the AGM. 

 

Enjoy your bowling, I hope to see you on the green soon, 

 

Regards  

Aldershot & District Bowling Association 
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